
 

 

Serving the Community 

Dear Friends, 

I hope this e-mail finds you healthy and safe. I wanted to update you on the Fort Smith Public 
Library's plan during the COVID-19 pandemic. Below is a message from the FSPL Director, Jennifer 
Goodson. 

Although our facilities are currently closed to the public, library staff is available to assist you 

by phone or email. Contact information for all locations is available 

here: https://www.fortsmithlibrary.org/about-the-library/contact-us 

Main Library Hours: 

9 AM-6 PM, Monday-Friday 

Branch Library Hours: 

9 AM-5 PM, Monday-Friday 

All library materials currently checked out are being automatically renewed until after the 

library reopens. No worries about renewing and no worries about overdue fines accumulating! 

Please be sure to checkout all of our digital resources, available with your library card 24/7 

at www.fortsmithlibrary.org. 

Your library is here for you at this time, just as you have been here for us with your generosity. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Long 

Endowment Director 

clong@fortsmithlibrary.org 
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